“Thank you again to you and your team for helping us have the best week possible. Also, for getting the best out of each of us (as I'm sure the others will agree). I thoroughly enjoyed every minute of it and can't stop reminiscing about the whole experience.

Looking forward to hearing back from you in due course.

Many Thanks”



[bookmark: _GoBack]“I would just like to say thank you so much for the week that you and all the other tutors have given us. After having a few days at home to recover, it dawned of me what all of us have actually achieved. I have noticed a change in myself even in the time that I have been at home with family and friends, I find it so much easier to explain things to people, in a way that they can understand. I am so glad that I have met all of you and I really would like to keep in touch. I think you do an amazing job. It's what people our age need, bringing all aspects of our lives together and working out where we can improve and the best ways for us to do so. And also noticing our strengths and using them to our advantage to produce the results we want.

It has honestly been a pleasure to meet everyone, and I have made some friends for life.

Thanks again”



“Us Babcock guys arrived in Plymouth safe and sound just gone midnight on Friday.

I'd like to thank yourself and all others involved for organising it all and helping to make it such an enjoyable week. I'll definitely recommend it to future Babcock applicants!

Looking forward to reading through the report in due course.”


